
From: Vasif Kortun <kortun@netone.com.tr>
To: Trembley/Moisdon <videobdv@easynet.fr>
Date: Thursday, February 8, 2001 8:59 AM
Subject: Re: bdv /ART VIEW NOUVELLE ADRESSE NEW

Wishing you the best with the new space, I am getting my side ready to accomodate 
projects with you in istanbul. Stephanie, did you get the manifesta position? Also 
I want to invite you to istanbul for a lecture in 2001. When is a good date to do 
it? We have to do it through AFAA.
Best and congratulations,
Vasif


